
Young designers fashion the future

     Non-profit organisation Fashion Farm Foundation has invited Hong Kong
and Mainland institutions to take part in a series of fashion events to help
young designers discover more about the Greater Bay Area's fashion trends and
market.

     News.gov.hk spoke to the organisation's Chairlady and two fashion design
students to discover how the activities also help showcase the region's
creativity.

     The story appears on news.gov.hk today (August 4) in text and video
format.

http://www.government-world.com/young-designers-fashion-the-future/

